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We are pleased to inform the council that, as of this time, we have no 

recommendation for either the By-Laws or the Policy Manual, to be presented to the 

membership of the multiple district or the council. 

 

We will have two housekeeping items for the membership to vote on in 2021 and 

one By-Law recommendation that will allow the governance committee to make 

housekeeping corrections and/or additions to the By-Law or Policy Manuel just as 

long as those corrections and/or additions do not change the intent of said item. 

 

Respectfully submitted 

 

Charles V. Waid, PDG, Chairman 

 

 


